
 

 

  

APRIL 5, 2022 

ACP NLAD System Update 

MANDATORY USAC UPDATE REQUIRED BY MAY 1 

Special notice from Tammie Herrlein:  

There is a new field being required for service providers in NLAD.  For all historical clients, service providers will 

be required to manually update each subscriber by using the batch template or by editing each subscriber 

individually. 

What is changing? 

There are 3 new data sections in the USAC NLAD system impacting existing subscribers and new enrollments.  

USAC Field Field Description Existing Subscriber New Subscriber 

Consumer Fee 
After ACP credit, is a 

fee charged? 
All must be updated by 

May 1, 2022 
Required on new 

enrollment 

Device Information 
Description fields of 

ACP Device 

If subscriber has device, 
default information 

required during update 

Required on all new 
device purchases 

Contact Phone Number Optional - Must be populated if email and telephone number blank 

 

[continued on next page] 



 

Depiction of Changes 

 

Additional Information 

For additional information on the ACP Program and to seek assistance, please contact any of these members of 

the Vantage Point Solutions Consulting Team: 

Tammie Herrlein at (605) 990-1861, Tammie.Herrlein@vantagepnt.com  

 

Dereck DeVries at (605) 995-1762, Dereck.Devries@vantagepnt.com  

 

Steve Gatto at (830) 895-7226, Steve.Gatto@vantagepnt.com  
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